
Minutes 

TIDE Committee 
July 1, 2015 

 
Present:  Nancie Green, Charlie Boozer, Crawford Moore, Mickey VanMetre, 

Cameron Andrews, Susan Kozub, Iris Hill (Ex-Officio) 
 

Absent:  Archie Livingston (excused) 
 

Meeting called to order at 10:00 am. 
 

Minutes approved as read. 
 

Causeway:  Lowes has landscape architects who are willing to come and 
work up an architect design.  This service would not cost anything since we 

have a $5,000 grant from KAB and Lowes.  The committee is in agreement 

for the Lowes architects to do the design. 
 

Beach Accesses:  It was noted the Adopt A Beach volunteers are doing a 
good job with reporting on their respective adopted accesses.  They are to 

call Town Hall when they notice a life ring missing that needs to be replaced. 
 

New Business:  Iris presented a grant application available through DHEC for 
Twin the Bin Recycling on the beachfront.  The committee was not in favor 

of applying for this grant. 
 

Charlie Boozer said he had talked with Archie Livingston earlier this week 
and they discussed the possibility of some sort of art work on the Bi Lo 

fence.  There was no comment from the committee about this idea. 
 

Iris Hill stated the fire hydrants have been painted and the street signs are 

being ordered to complete the replacement of the remainder of the old 
signs. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 10:45 am. 


